
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Circular 38, 2024 - 25 
 

Dear Students, Staff, and Parents,                                                                           January 12, 2025 

 

What an incredible celebration we had at Francis Habba! The energy, enthusiasm,        

and efforts of every single one of you made the event a grand success.  

Out of the sheer joy of this achievement (AND TO GIVE EVERYONE SOME MUCH-

DESERVED REST), the entire school will remain closed on Monday, January 13,                

for students and staff alike. 

Take this day to recharge, relive the wonderful memories of the event, and come back 

refreshed on Wednesday. We shall be back to our studies seriously. I will give my 

feedback of the event to the parents and students on Wednesday! 

Enjoy your well-earned holiday! 

 
 

       

      Brother Sanil Tharayil 
      Principal  
 

 
P. B. No. 3417, 8th Main, 3rd Block, Koramangala, Bengaluru - 560 034. 

Phone : 080 - 25635757 / 5858, Email : franciskor.sslc@rediffmail.com, Website : www.stfrancishighschoolsslc.com 
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